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Lotte Tulloch has been Head at Denstone College since September 2021 and the College 
continues to thrive under her leadership. 

Lotte joined Denstone from Sedbergh School in Cumbria, where she was Deputy Head 
and was also a member of the Senior Leadership Team of Casterton, Sedbergh 
Preparatory School.  

Lotte was educated at Loretto School, Edinburgh and was awarded a Morehead-Cain 
Scholarship to the University of North Carolina where she graduated with a BA with 
Distinction in English Literature. Lotte gained her PGCE in secondary education from 
Buckingham University and studied for her Master’s degree in Business Administration 
(MBA Education) at Keele University. 

Lotte has significant international experience and is passionate about British schools as 
pedagogical centres of excellence around the world. A champion of diversity and 
accessibility in independent education. Outside of academia, Lotte is an accomplished 
musician and a passionate fell runner having completed the Marathon des Sables in 
2018. 

 


